No. 16-5/AATVS/TW-98/ & 33
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI

Port Blair, dated the 04" February 1999
To,
The Superintending Engineer,

Electricity Department,
Port Blair.

Sub : - Repair of DG set of Shompen Hut Complex, Great Nicobar - reg.
Sir,

Kindly refer to your letter No. EL/PL/31-1/99/852-53 dated 03/02/99 on the
subject cited above. In this connection I am to say that the DG sets of Dugong
Creek are in order and for which kind of act the AAJVS is grateful.

Further I am to refer to our discussions and requests in writing regarding
resuming of power supply at South Bay and Shompen Hut Complex, Campbell
Bay. We have already dispatched the TV and dish antenna sets to both the places
but due to non-availability of power supply we could not install the sets in those
places.

You are requested to kindly take necessary action to resume the power
supply in those two places at the earliest for the welfare of primitive tribes.

Yours faithfully,

(M ham;;i)\e
Executivy Secretary
AAJVS

Copy to : -
1) The Secretary (TW), A & N Administration for favour of information.
2) The Director (TW), A & N Administration for favour of inf(:)%ation.

Execufive Secrétary
AAJVS



